Rio Alto Water District
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NOTICE OF UPCOMING ELECTION
RIO ALTO WATER DISTRICT

Three Director seats will be up for election in the
November General Election. Directors Richard
Brubaker, Peter Suggs and Louise Wilkinson’s terms
expire in December of 2024. The nominations for
candidates opens July 15, 2024 and closes on August
9, 2024. Candidate packets can be obtained from the
Rio Alto Water District Office at 22099 River View
Drive or Tehama County Elections Office located in
Red Bluff at 633 Washington Street, Room 17, Red
Bluff.

To be eligible for election to office, the following criteria must be met:

o A registered voter and resident of Lake California

e Able to serve a four-year term beginning in December 2024

e Able to attend regular and special meetings, with regular meetings
generally held on the third Wednesday of each month at 6:30 p.m.

o Required filing of Conflict of Interest Form 700

Completed applications must be filed with the Tehama
County Elections Office by 5:00 p.m. on Friday August 9",




